Governmer;t of Himachal Pradesh

Deptt. of Irrigation & Public Health
No.IPH-PH-WA-II-STP/2016~ | €>.1.-2.7] Dated 2.5.20/6
To

All the Chief Engineers,
I&PH Department, H.P.

Subject:- Regarding Biocleaner- a waste water treatment system-
comments thereof. -
Reference:- www . biocleaner.com website. N

| have gone through the www.biocleancr.com site. You are, -

requesled to please go through this sile thoroughly and send your detailed -
comments on the subject cited above within a week’s time posilively to Chief
Engineer-cum-Director(WSSO), Dhalli for compiling information and further
submission to Government. »

This may be treated as urgent.

(Er. R.K. Kanwar)
Engineer-in-Chief,
[&PH Department,
U.S. Club,Shimla-2
e-mail-hpirrg@redifimail. com
Copy forwarded to the following for information and necessary action:-

1. The Secretary(IPH)to the Govl. of H.P. for infonnation please.

2. The Director-cum-Chief Engineer(WSSO), Dhalli. He is requested to go

thretgh this site and compile the comments received from Chief Engincers to

make concept note so that same could be sent to the Govl.
. Guard file.
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f:né/meer -in-Chief,
* [&PH Dep?ltn/;lent
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